
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 231112. 

 
You requested the following information, please see spreadsheet attached: 

 
Under the FOI Act, I would like to request the following information: 

How many times has your Ambulance Service been asked to respond to 999 
calls at HMP prison buildings in each of the last five years? Please could I 
have this information broken down by month? 

 
Please could you provide details of the type of injury or illness paramedics 
were responding to e.g. Psychiatric/Suicide Attempt, 
Haemorrhage/Lacerations Assault/Sexual Assault? 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 

For figures less than 10 we are unable to provide the exact number as it may be 
identifiable to individuals 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


